
From: c
Sent: Tuesday, 16 November 2010 9:09 AM 
To: Kathleen Almond 
Subject: Feedback about English Requirement for Nursing registration 
 
 
Respected Kathleen, 
 I would like to thank you first for giving us the opportunity to express our 
views on the draft of English Language requirement. I am one of the Nursing 
students studying at Flinders University, SA. I have gone through the draft 
and 
It relieved my stress as there is possibility that AHPRA would consider those 
graduates, who have completed their tertiary education from English medium 
University, to be eligible for registration by meeting the English Requirement 
of the board without appearing in any English Language testing system. It is 
very good idea and we will highly appreciate if that happens! 
 Thank you again.  

 


